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The WFWP Italy President, Elisabetta Nistri, was invited to give a lecture to university students with AoP 

Virginia Vandini on the topic of "Digital Natives" and Cyberbulling. 

 

After comparing the situation of youth before and after 2000, Elisabetta analyzed how many opportunities 

youth, "Digital Natives," have now to receive information, input and influences from outside of the family 

without any possible control from the parents. 

 

Social Media gives us very good opportunities to share and express ourselves, but it is important to 

understand that it is a tool - to use for good - and that we should not become addicted to it. 
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